Ken Lawson, Secretary Rick Scott, Governor

EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING

October 30, 2015 at 9:00 a.m.

Dial in number: 1-888-670-3525
Participants pass code: 5652080150 then #

AGENDA ADDITIONS

I. Individual Curriculum Review

A. Rene Barahona

Examination applicant # 316258

Applicant was awarded a Bachelor of Science in Accounting on September 10, 2015, from Western Governors University.

The applicant is requesting upper-division accounting credit for the following courses from Western Governors University:

ACA1	Problems in Accounting+
AUO1	Concepts in Auditing and Information Systems (requesting credit for
	auditing and accounting information systems)+
BGA1	Problems in Budgeting and Financial Statements+
CGC1	Concepts in Financial Accounting and Tax
CMO1	Concepts in Cost/Managerial Accounting*+ (previously determined duplicative of BFA1)
FNC1	Fundamentals of Finance, Accounting, and Information Technology+
QCT1	Accounting Capstone Written Project

The applicant is requesting upper-division general business credit for the following courses from Western Governors University:

BNC1	Organizational Behavior and Leadership
EZC1	Finance
FNT1	Business Applications for Finance, Accounting, and Information
	Technology+
FVC1	Global Business
MGC1	Principles of Management*+
MKC1	Fundamentals of Marketing and Business Communication
QAT1	Quantitative Analysis*+
	LICENSE EFFICIENTLY, REGULATE FAIRLY.

RWT1 Business Research and Writing*+
TPV1 Project Management

The applicant is requesting business law credit for the following courses from Western Governors University:

LIT1 Legal Issues in Business Organizations* + (previously approved for Bus Law 2)

LWC1 Fundamentals of Business Law and Ethics*+ (previously approved for Bus Law 1 credit)

* This course was previously approved for upper-division credit at the December 2014 Education Committee meeting. The exam candidate had earned a Bachelor of Science from Penn State University and a Bachelor of Science from Western Governors University.

+This course was previously approved for upper-division credit at the August 2015 Education Committee meeting. There were two candidates that were approved during this meeting. The first exam candidate had earned an MBA from St. Leo, a Bachelor of Science from WGU, and had completed coursework at both the University of North Florida UNF and Florida Gateway College. The second Exam candidate had earned a Bachelor of Science from WGU and had completed additional coursework at the University of South Florida and Golden Gate University.